
    

 

6th October 2015 

 

 

HARVEST APPEAL 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

It is that time of year again when we kindly ask for your support with our 

Harvest Appeal. Once again we are collecting for the North Liverpool 

Foodbank and your very kind donations help to provide emergency food to 

local people in crisis. 

 

We will be collecting donations all this week and we would like you to 

celebrate with us at our special Harvest Assembly on Friday 16th October 

at 2.15pm in our Junior Hall. 

 

We would like to thank you in advance for your generosity. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

J. Davies  

Headteacher 


